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15 May 2017
MEMORANDUM ORDER NO. CCDP-2017-057
For : All UP Manila Employees
Subject ; Transfer of Payment of Allowances and Other Benefits from PNB-

PGH Branch to DBP Nakpil Branch

Please be informed that effective 1 June 2017 payment of Allowances and Other Benefits of all
UP Manila employees previously released through PNB accordingly shall now be deposited to
their Development Bank of the Philippines - Nakpil Branch accounts.

For information and guidance.
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CARMENCITA M. DAVID-PADILLA, MD, MAHPS
Chancellor By
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